
 
 
 
 
February 2024 

 

Dear families, 

I am writing to inform you about our Y9 expedition to Bradford University on Wednesday 7 February.  During the expedition, 
students will have an opportunity to engage in STEM projects lead by the universities STEM Centre.  This is an invaluable 
opportunity for your child to enrich their experiences of working in STEM projects, and gain insight into a potential careers in 
STEM.  

Details of the expedition: 

Timings: Students to attend academy for Morning meeting as usual. 

Itinerary: 

08.45 Depart academy for university campus 

09.15 Arrive at campus and register in 

09.30 – 12.15 STEM Workshops 

12.15-12.45 Lunch at the university 

12.45-14.30 STEM Workshops 

14.30 Depart university 

15.00 approx. Return to Dixons Trinity 

 
As always, a full risk assessment is available to ensure students are safe throughout the expedition.   

Uniform: Academy PE uniform. Consider appropriate footwear, outer layers, hats and gloves etc. The students will walk to the 
university and back. 

Equipment: Please ensure all pupils arrive with their full equipment including scientific calculator. 

Lunch arrangements: A packed lunch will be provided by the school. 

Mobile phones: Are not allowed. All staff members will have a mobile phone in case of an emergency and for communicating 
with the school/holding digital trip tickets.                       

Cost: Free. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jonathan Robinson 
Teacher of Science 

 

 

Bradford University Net Zero STEM expedition 

Student: ______________________________________    Advisory: _______________ 

□ I give permission for my child to visit Bradford University on Wednesday 7 February 2024 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)   Date: __________________ 


